
North Lawrence Improvement Association President Performance (Ted Boyle) 

Date Activity 
8/1/11 Attended LAN meeting for three hours. 
8/4/11 Talked to Mike Dever about bridge repairs and need for emergency 

responders in North Lawrence. 
8/9/11 Picked up postcards from ProPrint and talked about printing on postcards.  

Attended City Commission meeting about NE Sector Plan. 
8/10/11 Talked to David Corliss about street light on Lake Street. 
8/11/11 Talked to public works dept. about street light in 700 block of Lake Street.  

Westar will install early September. 
8/12/11 Preparing for pot luck supper. 
8/22/11 Talked to resident at end of 7th & Lake Street about street light that was 

installed 8/18/11 by City and Westar.  NLIA has been working with resident 
for a year on this project.  Contacted City to reserve shelter house at Lyon 
Park for NLIA pot luck supper. 

8/24/11 Attended ICL meeting at Bismark Lake.  Discussed meetings for upcoming 
year. 

8/25/11 NLIA mowed yard for elderly lady on North 4th Street. 
8/26/11 Called Mike Amyx and Mike Dever about need for first responder in North 

Lawrence from 4-6 p.m. and on game days. 
8/30/11 Called David Corliss about need for emergency responders in North 

Lawrence during bridge work 4-6 p.m. left message. 
8/31/11 Talked to Coordinator about newsletter. 
9/12/11 Attend NLIA pot luck picnic.  Guest speakers—Sarah Hill-Nelson about 

Hydro Electric plant progress; Weststar Energy about “take charge 
Lawrence;” and Midland Care about open house. 

9/13/11 Talked to Sarah Hill Nelson about Hydro Electric Plant building 
9/15/11 Attended meeting at Fire Station No. 5 to take survey about fire protection in 

Lawrence. 
9/19/11 Helped Mrs. Sanders open garage door after car backed into it and received 

estimate for repair. 
9/21/11 Sales tax audit committee talked about where voted sales tax is spent (transit, 

fire trucks, streets and sidewalks). 
9/26/11 Talked to Barb Dover, Grant Township Trustee, about sewer problem at 

airport. 
9/27/11 CAP meeting at ICL plant. 
9/30/11 Talked to Matt Bond and Phillip at Utility Dept. about airport sewer system.  

Talked to Barb Clark about well water and pumping. 
10/1/11 Attended LAN meeting 
10/3/11 Talked to David Corliss about problem with groundwater at airport 
10/5/11 Woodlawn Site Council meeting; talked about school closings 
10/10/11 Called Cub Scout leader at Woodlawn to donate Pinewood Derby race track 

to cub pak. 
10/14/11 Helped Mrs. Sanders get into her home; she locked herself out; waited with 

her for locksmith to arrive. 



10/18/11 Called David Corliss about loud fan noise on north side of CO-OP grain 
elevators. 

10/20/11 Talked to Codes Enforcement about fan noise at CO-OP grain elevators. 
10/26/11 Talked to resident about tent camping at Pinwheel Farm, 500 Block of North 

Street. 
 

NLIA Coordinator Performance (Amy McCurdy) 

Date Hours Activity 
8/1/11 .25 Visited with NLIA President re: computer purchase 
8/11/11 1.0 Newsletter/picnic flyer 
8/15/11 .75 Submitted performance report to City 
8/16/11 .5 Prep. of invoices for ads in newsletter 
8/19/11 1.0 Same 
8/21/11 .75 Preparing invoices for mailing 
8/25/11 1.0 Fall 2011 newsletter preparation 
9/1/11 2.0 Newsletter preparation and discussion with Ted 
9/1/11 3.0 LAN Meeting 
9/1/11 .5 Talked with Ted and ProPrint about picnic postcard 
9/9/11 .25 Emailed picnic reminder to residents 
9/12/11 .5 Website research 
9/12/11 1.0 Attended NLIA picnic 
9/18/11 1.0 Setting up new NLIA laptop 
9/22/11 .5 Meeting with Ted re: newsletter 
9/27/11 2.0 Newsletter preparation 
9/28/11 .5 Emailed newsletter to ProPrint and follow-up for printing 
9/29/11 .5 Emailed newsletter to residents 
9/29/11 .5 Letter to Traffic Commission for Ted 
10/1/11 1.0 Update website with newsletter 
10/9/11 1.0 NLIA laptop set-up 
10/10/11 2.0 NLIA meeting 
10/13/11 1.0 Preparation of NLIA meeting minutes 
10/18/11 .5 Researching neighborhood websites 
10/25/11 1.0 Email sent to LAN President re: website 
 


